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Scholarship opportunities for Native American Students

Three scholarships sponsored by the NSDAR are available for college-bound Native American youth.
The application process is now entirely online through the Academic Works portal on the national Daughters of the American Revolution(DAR) website. The portal will open for the coming year, 2023, on November 1, 2022. No applications will be accepted other than via the online application submission portal.

Available scholarships include:
· The American Indian Scholarship for $4,000.00 (may be more than one awarded each year) which requires a 3.25 GPA and has a deadline of January 31. 

· The Frances Crawford Marvin American Indian Scholarship (one awarded per year) with a 3.25 GPA requirement and a variable award sum determined annually by the return on the endowment and has a deadline of January 31. 

Scholarship overseen and managed by the College of William and Mary:

· The Anne Trevarthen Memorial Scholarship is a one-time scholarship presented each April to a high school senior who will be attending the College of William and Mary in Williamsburg, Virginia.  The scholarship amount is based on the annual return of the endowment and is administered by the college.For further information please contact the College of William and Mary Office of Admissions at (757) 221-4223.
Please contact Melanie de Leon, Mary Ball Chapter,NSDAR at darmaryball@gmail.com for more information.
Indian Youth of America Summer Camp

The Youth Camp Program is sponsored by Indian Youth of America, Inc., Sioux City, Iowa.  Each summer Indian youth come together to take part in the summer camps in Arizona and South Dakota.  A variety of activities are provided such as sports, field trips, cultural education, leadership, and healthy living. Thousands of Indian children age 10-14 have had the opportunity to spend the summer in a positive environment. 
Mary Ball Chapter, NSDAR in Tacoma, Washington is working to help defray the cost to the child to attend these camps.  The amount provided will depend on the number of children requesting assistance. The interested students should contact Melanie de Leon darmaryball@gmail.com by January 30, 2022 to be considered for a camp scholarship.  


Mary Ball Chapter, NSDAR in Tacoma, Washington is a not for profit service organization 
For more information:  www.maryballdar.com   /  www.dar.org
image1.jpeg
‘E’DAR ‘Mary Ball Chapter

Daughiers of he o Tacoma, Washirgton




